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Night work on North West T-way to relocate 
electrical services on 3 December  
November 2022 
The NSW Government is funding a new bus layover facility at Blacktown as part of 
the Bus Priority Infrastructure Program, which aims to improve the reliability and 
efficiency of bus services, while easing congestion for all road users. 

What are we doing? 
Work will involve relocation of Endeavour Energy electrical services on the footpath next 
to Sackville T-way station. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Location of Endeavour Energy Relocation Works 
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Our work schedule 
 

Night work will take place on Saturday 3 December 2022 from 6am to 6pm, weather 
permitting.  
 

How will the work affect you?  
Properties which may have their power service affected due to the works will be notified 
directly by Endeavour Energy at least 10 days prior to the works. 

Our work may be noisy at times, but we will do everything we can to lessen the 
disturbance where possible, including turning off equipment when not in use.  
 

Traffic changes 

There will be a temporary lane closure on the T-Way to ensure the work zone is safe.  
However, bus services will remain unaffected. Access for residents, pedestrians, cyclists 
and vehicles will be always maintained on the T-Way and Gordon Street. Please keep to 
speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs.  

For the latest traffic updates, call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App.  
 

Holiday season shutdown 
The team will finish major work at our site on Friday 23 

December and will resume work on Tuesday 3 January 

2023. Thank you for your patience during the works 

throughout 2022.   

We wish you and your families all the best over the holiday 

season. 

 

 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner, CA & I on 1800 433 998 
or email blacktownbuslayoverproject@ca-i.com.au  

 

If you would like to receive updates, you can join our distribution list via the project 
website: nswroads.work/nwbustransitway 

  

 

If you need help understanding this information, please  
contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on  131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 443 998. 
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